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April 3, 2018 

 

 
 

District Meeting of Regional School District #16 

 

April 11, 2018 

 
 

Notice is given that a District Meeting of Regional School District #16 

will be held at Long River Middle School, Prospect, CT, in the  

gymnasium on Wednesday, April 11, 2018, at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of conducting 

a public hearing on the Region 16 school budget for 2018-2019. 

 

 

AGENDA 

 

  Present the 2018-2019 Region 16 proposed school 

  budget at a public hearing. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael P. Yamin 
 

Michael P. Yamin, 

Superintendent 
 

 

 
 


